
White Rose Third Space Learning Worksheets 

11th May 2020 

Dear Parent, 

You will have noticed today that White Rose have stopped publishing the worksheets on their site 

and have made them available through a school subscription service. 

The federation have not subscribed to this service, therefore we do not have access to the 

worksheets. As a federation, we encourage children to use their own mathematical working and 

recording in problem solving and, therefore, try to minimise the reliance upon, and use of, 

worksheets. 

Additionally, we would not be allowed to put the worksheets on the website as it is currently an 

open website. We removed the requirement for a password in the first week of lockdown as many 

parents were experiencing difficulties in accessing the site. 

With regards to the current maths home learning, we suggest children still work through the video 

lessons, but use paper to record any workings / answer questions. We realise that for some 

mathematical topics (e.g. co-ordinates, measure, etc.) that will be a lot more difficult than others, 

but in those circumstances, we will try to set appropriate activities from Mathletics. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Payne 

Maths Leader 


